
Tuesday 12th November is 'Odd Socks Day'

We are inviting all children to come to school wearing odd socks/tights to
kick start our Anti-Bullying week. It’s an opportunity for children to express
themselves and celebrate their uniqueness. This is optional and just for a bit
of fun - if your child does want to take part that is absolutely fine.


